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News Notes RePort from the
Student-At-Large

AIESEC holds first general meeting
Hey! If I read this I'll be a well rounded student(Press Release) AIESEC UNB held its first general meeting on 

Sept 19 in room 203 of the SUB with over 70 people in attendance.
Upcoming events that were mentioned were the Mini- 

Motivational Seminar taking place at Camp Pascobac this 
weekent, the Regional Conference in Truro on the weekend of 
October 5-6, and the National Conference which is being organized 
to take place here in Fredericton in 1993.

Various people spoke at the meeting. Stacey White and Tim 
Ferguson related their experiences that took place while on work 
terms this summber in Poland and Italy.

Kevin Bourque spoke briefly about the AIESEC Mock United 
Nations jcoference that he and his team will be attending in 
Germany.

David Kilfoil, a local business entrepreneur told members of his 
involvement with AIESEC and how important it is to gain 
experience in today's global marketplace.

Also speaking at the meeting was a trainee from Switzerland, 
now working in the Auditor General's Department, who told of 
his experiences with AIESEC, and how they are helping him gain 
international experience.

At the end of the meeting everyone enjoyed pizza courtesy of 
Pizza Twice and Greco Donair and soft drinks were courtesy of 
Coca-Cola. AIESEC would like to thank these companies for' 
their time and effort. AIESEC would also like to thank Keith and 
Tony for their enormous veggie trays.

If you have any questions or would like to find out more about 
AIESEC call 453-4959 or drop into the AIESEC office in room 30 
of the SUB.

designated special night, group 
dinners, movie nights, guest 
speakers, and many other 
activities.

If both of the above 
mentioned campus activities 
do not fully interest you, have 
no fear, there are still many 
others. If you like journalism, 
why not write for the Bruns.
If you like radio, or ever 
wanted to be a D.J., why not 
volunteer for CHSR. If you 
like student government, run 
for a Bi-election seat, join a 
committee, or simply 
volunteer when needed.

As you can see there are so 
many ways in which vou the 
everyday student can involve 
yourself on vour campus. An of the SUB
active student is a well representatives:
rounded student, and many Bourque, Jonathan Keith,
employers like well rounded Travis Lutes, and Robert
students. If you want any Sabine. If you wish to contact
more information about clubs, them leave a message in their
societies, and anything else on mailboxes in Room 118 of the 
campus, call myself or any SUB. 
other councillor at 453-4955, Just remember that if you 
or drop by Room 126 between wanted to drop a first term 
8:30 - 4:30. course, it’s too late, sorry.

Now that my soap box has Have a great weekend 
broken, back to reporting on Jon Lazar 
this past week's counci^^ Your S.A L.
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meeting. Last Wednesday the 
council met and discussed 
some major issues, of which 
the Action Team on child care 
was definitely the most 
important. The UNB SU will 
create an Action Team to find 
out the degree of need for 
Child Care, the amount of 
support from the student 
body, and the degree of 
commitment 
organizations on campus. The 
committee will include some 
representatives from all 
aspects of UNB, as well as 
some knowledgeable experts 
in the field.

Also included in the 
meeting was the appointment 

Board 
Kevin

After three full weeks of 
wandering around the grounds, 
how many have asked yourself, 
"What can I do to involve 
myself on my campus." Well, 
the answer is very simple, 
because there are many ways 
for you to participate in 
student activities.

If you would like to interact 
with people in your own 
faculty or department, why 
not join your faculty club? 
There is an academic society 
that is right for you, and most 
will allow students from 
other faculties to join. You 
will be rewarded with group 
interaction, informal meetings 
involving squished grapes and 
moldy bacteria, and lots of 
other fun.

Coincidentally, there may be 
some students who are 
interested in other cultures 
and people with other 
traditions from around the 
world. There are over 50 
countries represented at UNB, 
and most of those students 
have ties to a cultural society. 
ALL students are encouraged 
to join these multi-cultural 
groups, which usually have: A

from-

UNBSU extends nominations
Press Release

The UNB Student Union announced recently that the nomination 
period for several vacant positions on Council has been extended 
to Wednesday October 2,1991 at 4:30pm.

The positions granted an extended nomination period for the 
October 16th election are that of Vice President external, Student 
at Large, Education representative and Student Senator.

This extension is in accordance with the student union bylaw 
VII, section C, subsections B and C. Campaigning for these 
positions will not begin until the extended deadline closure.

Speech pathology South.**

M MAIN STREET, FREDERICTON RESIDE PLAZA CINEMA, K-MART MALL(UNBPRI) On October 1, Margaret Christie, Provincial Co­
ordinator of the Clinical Education Program will be presenting 
information on careers in audiology and speech, language 
pathology to students at UNB.

Hoping to target second and third year students majoring in 
linguistics, biology and psychology, Christie wants to make 
known the New Brunswick Department of Health's incentives and 
programs to encourage graduate level studies in audiology and 
speech pathology.

Other participants in the information session will include 
representatives from Dalhousie University's School of Human 
Communication of Speech Language Pathologists and 
Audiologists, and a practising audiologist or speech language 
pathologist from the area.

The location of the session, which will take place at 12:30 
October 1, will be rooms 104/105 in the Keirstead Hall Lounge.

For further information, contact Margaret Christie at 453- 
2761.
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CHEESEAIESEC challenges organizations f

Local DeliveryAIESEC UNB is issuing a challenge to all other university 
organizations, including residences and faculties, concerning the 
"Twelve Hours For The Homeless" event

"Twelve Hours for the Homeless" is an event being organized to 
raise funds for the homeless people in the Fredericton area. 
Participants will be spending the entire night (7:00 pm - 7:00 am) 
of October 19 outside on the grounds of Fredericton High School.

Hopefully the event will let participants get a feel for what it 
is like to spend a night outside in the cold and gain an appreciation 
for what the homeless endure.

Participants raise funds by getting people to sponsor them for 
the event AIESEC believes that it can raise the laigest amount of 
funding and challenges all other university organizations to try 
and raise more.

For more information on this event contact Leo Connell at the 
AIESEC office in room 30 of the SUB or call him at 453-4959.
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